

2019 Haihe River International Dragon Boat Championship
And the “Belt and Road” International Dragon Boat Races
INVITATION

[bookmark: _GoBack]March 20, 2019
Dear Dragon Boat Team,

We are pleased to invite your team to participate in Haihe River International Dragon Boat Championship (awarded as national high-level tourism competition) and the “Belt and Road” International Dragon Boat Races. The race will take place from September 11th to September 15th in the city of Tianjin, China.

Each team will be responsible for its own travel and insurance expenses. During your four (4) day stay in Tianjin, accommodations, food and local transportation will be provided by the organizers for your team. Short trip or tourism activity will also be provided. 

The competition uses 12-man standard dragon boats, including 200M and 500M straight lane for open division. Each team can only have a maximum of 16 people.

You are welcome to register and participate. If you have any questions, please contact Tianjin Dragon Boat Association via Email: tjlzxh2008@sina.com

Sincerely,
Tianjin Dragon Boat Association
